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Public invited to education finance workshop  
 
SAN JOSE, CA –A free workshop to discuss the most recent developments in state education 
finance and other topics will be held on May 28 from 9 a.m.-11:30 a.m. at the Santa Clara 
County Office of Education. 
 
The “Budget Perspectives” workshop, which is open to the public, will be provided by Capitol 
Advisors Group, an education advocacy firm based in Sacramento. Topics of discussion will 
include the governor’s proposed Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF), Proposition 98, school 
accountability, school energy funding, and more. 
 
For additional information on the workshop, call Kevin Gordon (916) 847-9454. 
 

http://www.capitoladvisors.org/budget-perspectives-workshops.html�

